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Sunday December  

Church opens at 9am. Mass at 10am n for  

Monday December 14
th

   
Mass on webcam from Ballyroan/Rathf  

Tusday December 15
th

 

Mass at 10am. Parish Office and shop wi 

Wednesday December 16
th

  
Mass at 10am. Parish Office Closed t 
Thursday December 17

th
  

Mass at 10am. Parish Office and shop wil 
Church closes at 7pm.  

Friday December 18
th

   
Mass at 10am. Parish Office and shop w  
Church closes at 7pm.  

Saturday December 19
th

   
Church opens at 9.00am. Mass at 5pm.  
Church closes at 6pm.  
Sunday December 20th  

Church opens at 9am. Mass at  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

Mass Intentions for the coming Week. 
Saturday 2nd April 2022 
5pm  Eugene Sheridan (16th A) 
 Esther & Horace Godley  (A)  
Sunday 3rd April 2022 

10am  Maura Killeen RD 
12noon Rita Brennan (1st A) 
 Hannah Geraghty (7th A) 
 Patrick Geraghty (26th A) 
 Catherine Geraghty (52nd A  
 Maeve McDonald (RD) 
 Patrick O’Dwyer (Birthday   
              Remembrance) 
 
Monday 4th  April 2022 
Tuesday 5th April 2022 
10am    Matthew Doyle (3rd A)  
 Elizabeth Moloughney  
             (45th A) 
Wednesday 6th  April 2022 
10am  Jimmy Kavanagh (A) 
 May & John Dundon (A) 
Thursday 7th   April 2022 
10am    
Friday 8th  April 2022 
10am  
Saturday 9th April 2022 
5pm   
Sunday 10th April 2022 

10am   
12noon Alex & Linda Stapleton (A) 
 Gerry Molloy (1st year A) 
 Marie O’Dwyer (2nd A) 
  
 

 

De La Salle College 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

  

Envelop Donations of red ponsettia 

plants for the decoration of the Altar, 

Crib and Church over Christmas and 

Epiphany w Donations of red 

ponsettia plants for the decoration of 

the Altar, Crib and Church over 

Christmas and Epiphany would be 

very much appreciated. They can be 

left in the Church in the area beside 

the baptism font anytime after 

December 14th. 

Many thanks for your generosity. 

ould be very much appreciated. Th 
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 Ponsettia 

 

Lotto 
 

Diocesan Food Appeal for 

Crosscare Food Banks 
Sincere thanks to all who supported the 

appeal last weekend for the Crosscare 

Food Bank.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH LOTTO 
Our Jackpot currently stands at 

ú14,400 
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Pastoral Arrangements 
April 3rd     ς   April 10th  

 

These may change at short notice 
 

 
Sunday April 3rd  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 10am and 12noon 
Church closes at 7pm. 
Monday April 4th  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Church closes at 7pm. 
Tuesday April 5th  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 10am   
Church closes at 7pm. 
Wednesday April 6th  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 10am.  
Church closes at 7pm. 
Thursday  April 7th   2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 10am  
Church closes at 7pm. 
Friday April 8th  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 10am   
Church closes at 7pm. 
Saturday April 9th  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 5pm.   
Church closes after Mass. 
Sunday April 10th  2022   
Church opens at 9am. 
Mass at 10am and 12noon. 
Church closes at 7pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Financial Corner 
Weekly Collections 

1st Collection  €1448.30 
2nd Collection   €332.40 
Family Offering Envelopes €701.95 
Shrines   €608.25 
Parish Lotto   €364 

Summer 
Dues 

Envelopes 
2021 

 

Many thanks 
to those 
who have 
returned 
their 
Summer 
Dues 
envelopes. 
They can be 
returned at 
your 
convenience 
to either of 

 

 

 

 
 

We extend our deepest sympathies to 
the family and friends of the late: 

Debbie Brennan OΩBrien 
Lily (Elizabeth) Coyle 

 

May they  rest in peace 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Financial Corner 
Weekly Collections 

 

1st Collection  €1107.24 
2nd Collection  €4,575.53 
Family Offering Envelopes    
                                      €557.90 
Shrines   €502.12 
Parish Lotto              €278 
 

Thank You for your continued 
generosity and support. 

 
 

Special Collection  

for Ukraine: 
 

A huge thank you for supporting the 

Special Collection for Ukraine the 

amount raised was; 

ú4505.53 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Easter Dues envelopes 
will be at the back of the church this 
weekend for collection.  We are 
looking for people to deliver as many 
as possible so if you can take a few 
of your neighbour’s envelopes and 
deliver them, it would be much 
appreciated. 
These envelopes may be returned to 
either of the large safes in the 
church. We ask that all cheques for 
Easter Dues are made payable to 
'Church of the Good Shepherd'. It is 
also possible to donate to the Easter  
Dues online through our parish 
website.  
If you go to the parish homepage at: 
https://www.goodshepherdchurchto
wn.ie/ and click on the ‘Donate’ 
button. You will find Easter Dues 
2022  and then follow the 
instructions..  
The Easter, along with the Christmas 
Dues are for the support of the 
priests of the parish and diocese, 
and the sick and retired priests of 
the Dublin Diocese.  
 

Thank you again for your 
ongoing Support 

 

Advocate Collection 

Sunshine Fund 
 

Annual Advocate Collection for 
Sunshine House will be held on the 

9th & 10th of April. 
 

Please Support, thank you.  

CONFESSIONS IN THE 

GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

 
Confessions will be held here 

on Saturday 16
th

 with visiting 

priests from  

10:15am ï 12 noon. 

 

All Welcome 
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Synod 2021-2023 invites participation of  

Catholics worldwide 
The word ósynodô comes from a Greek word sinoðos meaning ñgatheringò or "meeting" to respond to a 

communityôs needs.  Pope Francis has long expressed his desire to strengthen our response to the current 

needs of the Church, and has argued for more recognition of charismatic gifts within the Church.  A 

synodal pathway has commenced to serve as an engagement process for the whole church worldwide.   

 

The goal is for greater participation from the whole Church at the diocesan, national and universal levels.  

Pope Francis has said that "Synodality is a style, it is walking together, and it is what the Lord expects 

from the Church of the third millennium." The synodal pathway was launched in October 2021 and the 

final gathering will meet in Rome in October 2023 to produce a report for Pope Francis' review and 

publication. 

 

So we, as a parish, have the opportunity to reflect on the theme: ñFor a synodal Church: communion, 

participation and mission.ò  You are asked to share your thoughts and feelings on the Catholic Church 

and your parish community in response to four key questions: 

 

1. When you think of your experience of Church, what brings joy? 

2. When you think of your experience of Church, what brings sorrow? 

3. When you think of your experience of Church, what brings fear or anxiety? 

4. When you think of your experience of Church, what brings hope? 

 

Please submit your responses by email to info@goodshepherdchurchtown.ie or by letter in any of Church 

safes before April 22, 2022.  Your responses will be collated, summarised and submitted to the Dublin 

Archdiocese by April 30, 2022. 

For further reference, the Vatican Synod Website is at https://www.synod.va/en.html and the Dublin 

Archdiocese information is at https://dublindiocese.ie/synod/ . 

 

Forms are at the back of the Church  - Please take one and fill in  

mailto:info@goodshepherdchurchtown.ie
https://www.synod.va/en.html
https://dublindiocese.ie/synod/


 WELCOME TO  THE CHURCH OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD, CHURCHTOWN 
 Sunday April 3rd , Fifth Sunday of Lent 
 Parish Office -  Monday to  Friday 9am to 2pm     
 Tel. Numbers:  Parish Office: 01  2984642 
 Fr. Brian Edwards      01 5571459  
 Website   www.goodshepherdchurchtown.ie E-mail: info@goodshepherdchurchtown.ie      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Parish Collections 
 

THE FIRST COLLECTION (White 
envelopes) at Mass on Sundays and 
Holy Days together with Christmas, 
Easter and Summer dues are for the 
support of the priests of the parish and 
diocese, and the sick and retired priests 
of the diocese.  
 
THE SECOND (SHARE) COLLECTION 
(Blue envelopes) supports poorer 
parishes and diocesan pastoral and 
central services. 
 
The Family Offering Collection (Yellow 

envelopes)  goes towards the day to day 

running costs of the Parish. We thank all 

those who are supporting the parish. 

Envelopes for the different collections 

are always available at the tables at the 

back of the church and can be placed in 

the secure safes in the church anytime. 

 
Thank you again for your support and 
kindness to the parish. 
 

 

"Churchtown Bethany Support Group is here to offer 

support to bereaved families of the parish. 

Should you wish to speak to any member of 

of the group, in confidence, please contact the Parish Office 

on 01 2984642 and a Bethany member will contact you 

without delay." 

 
 

PARISH LOTTO  
WŀŎƪǇƻǘ ϵмрΣллл 

       

 

 

 

The Lotto draw will take 
place at 9.30am on Monday 
April 4th. Envelopes must be 
received by 7pm on Sunday 
3rd April 2022 to be included 
in the draw. The jackpot will 
stand now at ϵмрΣллл until it 
is won.  
Thank you for your support. 

 

Numbers from last week 
were; 

04 É 11 É 12 É16  
 

 

 
 

 

 

Trócaire 
Friday Coffee 

Mornings  
 

Every  Friday 

during Lent in 

the Parish 

Centre 
 

All Welcome  

Ministers of the Word 
 

Saturday April 2nd  5pm  William McAuliffe 
 

Sunday  April 3rd          10am Des Dockery 
                                        12noon Brendan McDonald 
 

Ministers of the Eucharist 
 

Saturday April 2nd          5pm   Mona Berigan, Hilary   
                                                   Twyford , Carmel Scott 
Sunday  April 3rd       10am  John Lawless,  Marie  
                                                   Mulhall, Sylvia Finn 
                                  12noon  Mary Walsh, Margaret  
                                                  McEvoy, Valerie Somers 
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Holy Land Pilgrimage 

Church of the Annunciation Rathfarnham 
 

 

Spiritual Director  Fr. Martin Cosgrove 

When     23
rd

 October 2022 

Nights    8 nights  - 4 in Jerusalem & 4  in Tiberias 

Price   ú1,765 per person sharing  

Included   Return flights from Dublin ï Tel Aviv 

                                          Breakfast and Dinner and 20kg check in bag per person. 
 

Tour Highlights 

Jerusalem Old City / Bethlehem Church of Nativity / Mount of Olives / Dead Sea & Jordan River.  
 

 

Full Information at the back of the Church.  
 

Please contact Jason Monahan (Rathfarnham Secretary) on 01 4958695 for further details and Bookings. 
 

 

SUPPORT SERVICES AVAILABLE  
 

AWARE - SUPPORT & SELF CARE GROUPS 
If you, or those with whom you work wish to connect with people in relation to your mental wellbeing, please 
consider using the Phone in and Zoom Support & Self Care Groups, the Support Line or Support Mail at anytime. 
These services provide support, coping skills and information – and most importantly help people who are in distress 
to know and feel that they are not alone in their experience.  For more information about the 
groups https://www.aware.ie/support/support-groups/ and all of our services on www.aware.ie/ If you would like 
to volunteer with Aware, please see their website for more information: https://www.aware.ie/get-
involved/volunteering/ 
  

COVID-19 SUPPORT LINE FOR OLDER PEOPLE 
ALONE manage a national support line and additional supports for older people who have concerns or are facing 
difficulties relating to COVID-19. Professional staff are available to answer queries and give advice and reassurance 
where necessary.  
 
The support line is open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.aware.ie/support/support-groups/
http://www.aware.ie/
https://www.aware.ie/get-involved/volunteering/
https://www.aware.ie/get-involved/volunteering/


 WELCOME TO  THE CHURCH OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD, CHURCHTOWN 
 Sunday April 3rd , Fifth Sunday of Lent 
 Parish Office -  Monday to  Friday 9am to 2pm     
 Tel. Numbers:  Parish Office: 01  2984642 
 Fr. Brian Edwards      01 5571459  
 Website   www.goodshepherdchurchtown.ie E-mail: info@goodshepherdchurchtown.ie      

 

 


